
DATES TO REMEMBER

The SEL word of the week is 'caring'. Caring is
feeling and showing concern for others by
being kind and helpful and not expecting
anything in return.

Mountain Lions, how do you show you care for
the well being of others? Let's be helpful in all
situations at school, at home, and in your
community and always be kind.

PROTECT THE PRIDE
#MOUNTAINLIONMEMO 
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Friday, April 1 - 5th Grade Promotion Pictures
Friday, April 1 - World Autism Day, wear blue
Wednesday, April 6 - "Choose Love" Free Dress
Day
Friday, April 8 - Jamba Juice pick up on campus,
in front of library doors (one day only/prepaid)

All  5th grade students will have their
picture taken on Friday, April 1st for
Promotion pictures, no purchase required.
We request that boys wear white collared
shirts (polo is fine) and girls wear white
shirt/cami. 

World Autism Awareness Day is Saturday,
April 2nd. We may wear blue on Friday, April
1st to show our support.

Before Spring Break, we checked that
students were wearing their uniforms and
school identification badges. If they were,
their names were entered in a raffle.  Here
are the first round of students who were
selected from the raffle:
Kindergarten: Hunter Jansen, Bree Rooney,
Talia Tehauragi Espina, and Desiree Lefotu

Choose Love Ambassadors and ‘Ohana Council
members will host a Jamba Juice one day only
fundraiser. Sales are only prepay and will be
available for pick up after school, in front of the
library doors on Friday, April 8th at the end of
the day.

1st Grade: Chelbie Omura, Kahi Kupuno
Santiago-Raymondo, Roman Hernandez,
and Emma Alcon
2nd Grade: Briseis Roman, Zaiden Daniel
Bongolan, Jayden Moreno, and Addikus
Jennings
3rd Grade: Ashley Carino, Hayden Shady,
Hanalei Brown, and Kiheiakamalama
Santiago-Raymondo
4th Grade: Cason Cain, Lia Kuakini, Andalyn
Young-Kaino, and Ezra McClelland
5th Grade: Aitasi Leituala, JaRu Ieremia-
Manutulila, Ha'eha'eokala Milbourne, and
Leodegario Yoshioka-Ramirez

Thank you McDonald's Kapolei for donating
FREE combo meals for these students!

Kinder- solid one color shirt/no black or white
Shorts or pants of any color
1st - Aloha Attire
2nd - white t-shirts and shorts any color 
3rd - black t-shirts and shorts black, white or
beige
4th - girls white tank top and shorts
4th - boys white collar button down shirts and
black slacks
5th - Beachwear (i.e. surf shirts and t-shirt/not
swimsuits)

We would love our students to have the
following:


